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           7th September 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we have been invited to enter a team in the SDS/SFA 7-a-side Football 
Championships on Wednesday 19th September at Toryglen Regional Football Centre, 480 Prospecthill Road, Glasgow 
G42 OBY from 11.00am until 3.30pm. 
 
The group, led by Mr I Stewart, will leave Cedarbank School at 8.40am and pick up pupils from Deans CHS and 
Armadale Academy.   
 
Your son / daughter will therefore be required to be picked up by yourselves from Cedarbank School promptly at the 
return time.  You will receive a text before 3.30pm to give an accurate time of arrival which should be around 5pm. 
 
Please ensure that your son / daughter comes dressed in full outdoor PE kit with trainers or boots with molded studs 
suitable for astro turf surface.  Pupils will receive a packed lunch.   They can bring extra snacks and drinks, but no 
fizzy or energy drinks.   
 
Please return the slip below and the attached EE2 forms and photograph consent, by Wednesday  12th September.   
We want to encourage responsibility in our pupils and failure to return forms promptly may result in your son / 
daughter losing his / her place in this event. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs P Lowe 
 
………REPLY SLIP BY WED 12th September………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of Pupil_________________________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my son to attend the SDS/SFA 7-A-Side Football 
 
I am aware that I will need to pick up from Cedarbank School at 5pm.  
 
Name of Parent / Carer__________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed________________________________________________________________________ 


